
 
 

 

Due to an error in the October meeting report (this is what happens when the Secretary is 
trying to take notes and drink beer at the same time) and because of some upcoming events 
that I missed for the newsletter, I am publishing a October Newsletter part 2.   
 
So, first up my error in the meeting report.  The funds from Septembeer Fest given to charity 
were dispersed as follows:   
$21,000 to Linn-Benton Food Share 
$5,000 to HOTV Endowment at OSU 
$1,500 to Glen-Hay Falconer Foundation.  

And now, some fun events coming up in our area… 
          

 
 
 

Save the Jugs!  
 

 
 
Deluxe Brewing is donating $2 
from all growler sales to Project 
H.E.R. for breast cancer research. 

http://www.hotv.org/


 

                                            

                                            
 
And…  

 

Friday, November 7, 2014 

5pm - 11pm 
 

and 

Saturday November 8, 2014 

12 noon - 11pm, 

Children welcome 12 noon -5pm 
 

Willamalane Center 

250 S 32nd 
Springfieldmap 

 Beer and Cider tastings from 
your favorite breweries 

 Live Entertainment 

 Restaurants 

 Vendors' Marketplace 

  

 


